
    

        

OVERVIEW OF CLINIC ON PROPERTY 

On our mission trip in 2015 

we were approached by 

Peter Dimba,  a member of 

the Malawian Parliament, 

who asked us if we would 

build a clinic for the villages 

that surround the 

orphanage.  

 

In cooperation with the 

chiefs we were given an 

additional 10 acres of land. 

 

This clinic will not only 

provide care for our children 

but will provide medicine 

and care for 100’s of those 

who would otherwise have 

to travel great distances for 

help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been promised by 

the government an 

ambulance will be kept at 

this clinic.  
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This clinic will be life-saving to many individuals.  We will 

build two staff houses for doctors, which the government 

promised to supply along with an ambulance, and medicine 

for the clinic. 

 

Little did we realize as we agonized whether to commit to 

this project in 2015 that the government would partner with 

us to provide an ambulance, medicine and 2 doctors!   

 

Even greater than these, they chose our area to provide 

electricity. The poles and wire are now only a few miles 

from our location. The building of a clinic was the main 

reason our area was chosen, as no medical facilities existed 

in our area. 

 

 

 

 


